
 

 

Data Protection Statement  

The Faculty of Homeopathy is committed to data protection and data privacy. With the General Data 

Protection Regulation (GDPR) becoming enforceable on the 25th May 2018 a GDPR readiness review 

has been conducted to renew the way we handle data and the way in which we use it to provide our 

services.  

Our GDPR review programme concerns the following areas:  

• Staff awareness 

• Supplier management 

• Development and commitment to best practice 

• Individuals rights – refining our approach to handling requests for data or the handling of data 

• Data retention 

• Privacy notices 

The Faculty has a designated Data Protection Officer who oversees our information governance 

practices to ensure we continue to manage and safeguard personal data.  

For any questions please contact the Faculty Chief Executive Mr Greg White. Faculty of Homeopathy, 

CAN Mezzanine, 49-51 East Road, London N1 6AH gwhite@facultyofhomeopathy.org  
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